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N3 traffic congestion cleared and motorists requested to drive with caution 

as it is raining. 

 

Media and public statement by the MEC for Transport and Human Settlements, 

Siboniso Duma. 

 

19 December 2024 

 

N3 Freeway: We have received a report from our highly dedicated team from the 

Road Traffic Inspectorate about congestion this morning along the N3 freeway at 

Van Reenen Pass. 

 

This followed a multiple-vehicle crash in the area. A truck jackknifed, causing an 

accident and delays. Durban Bound and Joburg Bound lanes were obstructed.  

The two lanes have been cleared now. 

 

It is raining in most parts of KZN. 

 

We request motorists to exercise caution. 

 

Ends 

 

Issued by the MEC for Transport and Human Settlements. 

 

Enquiries: 

Ndabezinhle Sibiya | 082 3754742 | Spokesperson | MEC for Transport and Human 

Settlements 

 


